
PTO Meeting Agenda 

April 5th, 2018 

 

Call to Order 6:16 p.m. 

 

Board 

President – Eve Paquet   Vice President - Catherine Anderson 

Treasurer - Debbie Freund   Corresponding Secretary - Shannon Cooley 

Recording Secretary – Brooke Temple genewittpto@gmail.com/www.genewittpto.com/Facebook  

 

Old Business - Catherine 

● Carnival update; Catherine to contact staff about auction winners; $14,000+ (a few outstanding items 

to clear); HUGE HIT!!; $6,000 or so silent auction; about $1,000 for school items (principal for a day, 

etc.) 

● Parrish Parade update – LOTS OF FUN!! – everyone enjoyed participating or watching the students; 

should have more supplies for next year (candy, throws, etc.) 

● Take Stock Update – good turnout of students 

 

Budget and Mini Grants -  Debbie 

● Latest budget; any new grants 

 Marauders baseball game – about $150 profit 

 Carnival – around $14,000; exact numbers to come after all items clear 

 Ms. Becker – NO GRANT NEEDED – Kennedy Space Center field trip – asked for $300 for 

gratuities for bus drivers & snacks – PTO will put costs under overages = APPROVED 

 $400 available for AR events/parties 

● Picnic bench update – Debbie will order 

● Ms. Douthett’s grant has been approved – Lisa to order - APPROVED 

 

New Business 

● 1st Day School Supplies – need final approval so we can get forms before Kindergarten Roundup – 

DONE – approved and will be available for KG Roundup 

● Bingo Night – April 20th – 6:30-8:30 p.m. – need more celebrity callers; big hit last year 

● Board positions/chair positions for next year – voting takes place at May meeting – nominees wanted 

for positions; forms being sent home to parents soon about meeting & nominating positions 

● Amendments to by-laws – approval at May meeting – Eve will have changes at next meeting for 

approval 

● 5th Grade Evening Event? – Mr. Marshall was going to speak with 5th Grade teachers – done in past, but 

have Field Day now – welcome to have off school grounds if wanted 

● New GW Banner, grill and speaker system? Have had requests for all three…worth researching and 

filling out grant requests? – current banner is too heavy for students to carry during parade – Fender 

brand speaker system was recommended by PE staff – Mr. Marshall will have Darren check out grill to 

see if it is still good to use; parents will have to provide propane, not allowed to keep at school 

● Donuts with Dad – changed to April 25th & 26th due to testing schedule; BOGO book fair will also be 

going on during this event 

● OTIS – need us to commit to week for next school year for kick off of event & selling 



● Box Tops – still deciding how to spend $100,000 – some teachers want to bring in a guest speaker and 

share the cost with Miller Elementary – more information to come later 

● Memory Bricks – forms going home next week – due May 18th  

    

Notes and Upcoming Dates: 

April 7th – Marauders Baseball Game  

April 10th – Helping Hands 

April 12th – Spirit Night at Chick-fil-A from 3 – 9 p.m.  

April 13th – Early out at 12:30 p.m. 

April 13th – Kindergarten Roundup from 4 – 6 p.m. 

April 20th – Bingo Night from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m.  

April 23 – 27th BOGO Book Fair 

April 24 – 26th Donuts with Dad from 7:30 – 8:30 a.m. (A-H, I-Q, R-Z) 

***changed to 25th & 26th*** 

April 21 – GW Family Night at the Rays Game 

April 27th – Spring Concert at 6:30 p.m. 

April 30th – Final Early Bird Running Club (breakfast and awards) from 7:45 – 8:10 a.m. 

 

Call to End 6:54 p.m. 

 


